
 
4/18/19 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
 
4/19/19 
NO SCHOOL! 
Student/
Teacher 
Holiday 
 
 
4/24/19 
Interims 
on HAC 
 
 
 
4/24/19 
4pm SAHS 
Character 
Cup 
 
 
4/30/19 
6pm 
Islander 
Spring 
Concert 

 Students  of  the  Week 
FIRST GRADE: Penelope Marrero, Grayson Ulmer, Luna Weiss,  

Jonny Sprowles, Lillian Nettles, Michael Colallilo, Adalyn Greiner, Chance Sims 

SECOND GRADE: Alena Luz, Noah Murfin, Kolton Barrett,  

Gianna Pernaci, Kaydenn Krain, Bryson Dean, Pearl Dettra, Fernando Silva 

THIRD GRADE: Kellen Holloway, Ella Bickford, Lily Cline 

FOURTH GRADE: Hayden Todd, Andy Birchall, Bruce Casey, Kate McGee 

FIFTH GRADE: Levi Wright, Amelia Kosiewska, Max Duncan,  

Braylan Matos 

   Hunts Catch Up 

 Enrollment for  

2019-2020 

Extended Day  

 is OPEN!  

Visit our website or 

the front office for 

 Information ! 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
This is only a four-day week for all of us, as we have this Friday off as a holiday. 
I hope you enjoy the extra time with your children! If your 3rd – 5th grade stu-
dent is planning to participate in the Variety Show, applications are due this 
Thursday, April 18th.  
The swimming program for grades kindergarten, first, second and third grade will 
kick off next week. In order for your child to participate in this opportunity, we 
must have permission slips in by the following dates or unfortunately, your child 
cannot join in this learning experience.  Make-up days may be assigned if the 
weather does not cooperate.  

Kindergarten- April 23rd and 24th 
    1st grade-April 29th-May 2nd   

2nd grade- May 6th-9th 
3rd grade- May 13th-16th 

If you have chosen for your child to participate, please apply sunscreen in the 
morning before they come to school.  Also, make sure they have their swimsuit 
and towel.   
Students will be assessed and instructed at their swim level. All students will be 
instructed in water safety. Coach Zeagler will also be working with 4th and 5th 
grade students on water and beach safety here at R.B. Hunt. We thank P.T.A.O. 
and our business partners for providing the funding for this valuable program.  
 
We have four more awesome “Principal’s Million Word” readers. They are Kingston 
Goyette, Kaelei Lynch, Anastasia McClarnon and Lauren Gibson. Congratulations on 
this terrific accomplishment! 
 
Enjoy your three-day weekend! 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

15th, 2019 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: April 16th-April 22nd.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Nacho Lil’Bites, Home-

style Chicken Sandwich 

Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 

Smackers  

Thursday–Cheeseburger, Mini Cheese Ravioli, BBQ 

Chicken Max 

Friday– NO SCHOOL! 

Monday– Cheesy Chicken Quesadilla Max, Chicken  

Nuggets 

Th e  Ar t  Ro o m  

Ne e d s  HELP!!!!  

 

         

           

          

            

          

 

All students have their free 
stickers of their beach scenes &  

On-line ordering is open! 
 

 Art Expo is Tuesday  
May 30

th 
3:30-5:30.  

 Come enjoy over 600 student’s  
artworks. 

 Families can take home clay  
projects. 

 No Cupcake Contest this year. 
Agatha Christine 

Art Teacher @ R. B. Hunt 
 

RB Hunt Volunteers–  

We need you! 
We need you!! We are looking for volunteers to serve as 

proctors during our next round of testing sessions.  Please 

consider signing up for a session (or more!).  Proctor 

training only takes 10 minutes.  You are not responsible 

for any of the test materials.  You are simply another set 

of eyes in the room!  If you have any questions, please 

contact our School Counselor, Tricia McElhone or our 

Instructional Literacy Coach, Heather Eyestone.  We can’t 

thank you enough for all you do for our students.  Our 

goal is to provide your children with a testing environ-

ment that will allow them to show what they know!   

Thanks to the support of our families,  we know our stu-

dents continue to shine!!!   

Specific dates needed:  May 2, 3, 9 an 10.  Our BIGGEST 

need is on May 6th and 7th  for our Math FSA .  We will 

have 22 classrooms testing at the same time on these 

days.   It truly takes a village and we are thankful for any 

help you can give!  Other testing times available if these 

dates don’t work for you!   


